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Dear Customer,                                                                                                  October  2014                                                     

Halloween is happening this month with costumes and accessories galore in store. Dress for fun Oktoberfest too in 
some original P.L creations. Don’t forget your Seafest costume either. Busy days – happy times! 
                                                                                                               Gabrielle and the team @ Petticoat Lane 

 

        Halloween  
 October 31st falls on a 
Friday this year so it’s 
bound to be a huge 
weekend for Halloween 
themed parties.  
Our display in store 
features an amazing 
range of costumes to 
hire and also the full 
selection of costumes to 

buy. 
        Add some 

cool 
accessories –you 

won’t find 
elsewhere!  

 Imported Stuff ! 
AT Petticoat Lane we are 
always looking for new 
products to import for our 
customers. This year we 
have in stock an amazing 
range of Horror type blood 
and facial scarring items. 
Be in quick to get yours as 
enquiry is already high. 

 

    

                               Plus Size Hosiery Range 
You have asked and we have listened…..in store now are the PLUS SIZE range of Leg 

Avenue hosiery. Fishnet pantihose in red and black. Opaque pantihose in Nude, 

White and Kelly Green. Sheer pantihose with back seams in black.  

                             Many more styles here…come take a look! 

 

  

                     Out with the old and in with the new …. 
       We are pleased to announce the  launch of the NEW   
        Petticoat Lane Costume Hire website, October 2014  
                                  - happy  Halloween browsing! 
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